
 

 

 

 

 
 

March 3, 2020 
 
 
«DEEDHOLD» 
«DEEDADDR1» 
«DEEDADDR3» 
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of a change in location for the upcoming neighborhood 
meeting hosted by the Woda Cooper Companies.  Woda Cooper Companies sent out an invitation to you 
on February 25, 2020, informing you that a meeting would be held on Monday, March 9 at the Indianola 
Activity Center. 
 
Please note that the meeting will now be held at the Indianola YMCA Community Room, located at 306 E 
Scenic Valley Avenue at the same date and time.  To clarify, the time and place of this meeting will now 
be: 
 

Time:  Monday, March 9th, 2020 from 6:30 to 7:30 PM 
Place:  Indianola YMCA Community Room, 306 E Scenic Valley Ave, Indianola, IA  50125 
 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me at (515) 962-5276 
or at cdissell@indianolaiowa.gov.  
   
Regards, 

 
Charlie E. Dissell, AICP 
Director of Community & Economic Development 

mailto:cdissell@indianolaiowa.gov

